
 
 

September 2022 
 

We look forward to seeing you at our next concert. 
 

On Saturday 1st October at Chandler’s Ford Methodist 
Church, Southampton Concert Wind Band will be sharing the 
stage with the Band of the Hampshire Constabulary.  
It promises to be a marvellous concert with a programme of 
music rich in variety. SCWB’s guests have a long history 
stretching back over 110 years and in recent years have 
performed in Europe and also, in 2010, visited the Caribbean 
island of St Lucia to celebrate the 31st anniversary of their 
Independence.  
 

The focal point of the Band of the Hampshire Constabulary’s 
performance will be Queen Forever, a wonderful compilation 
of some of Freddie Mercury’s and Queen’s best-known 
melodies. SCWB will open the concert with John Williams’ 
stirring Midway March and will also perform Disney Festival, 
a terrific medley of music featured in Disney films over the 
decades. 

 

You will have the chance to hear each band showing off their musical talents before they combine 
for a spectacular finale that includes Eric Whitacre’s lyrical The Seal Lullaby and Ron Goodwin’s 
stirring march, Aces High. 
 

Don’t miss this chance to hear some fine wind band music performed by these two local ensembles.  
The concert starts at 7.30pm – see you then! 
 

Calum Gray, SCWB Music Director 
 

Tickets: 
£10 adults / £1 under 16s. Available one the door or in advance at band-of-the-hampshire-
constabulary.square.site  
 
 

SCWB events to look forward to 
 

The Chapel, Royal Victoria Country Park, Netley  December 11th  3:00pm 
 

2023 
Chandler’s Ford Methodist Church   March 25th  7:30pm 
With guest soloist Peter Cigleris, clarinet 
 
 

If you know of other people who would like to hear our news, do please forward this to them. They 
can sign up to receive their own copy in the next distribution by dropping an email to us at 
FriendsofSCWB@scwb.org.uk 
 


